Notice

Dt. 16.08.2021

It is hereby notified for information of the candidates, who were
asked to collect P.V.R. from this Office on 20.08.2021 for the post of L.D.A.
that, as per notification No. 1738-G. dt. 16.08.2021 of the Hon’ble Court,
Friday, the 20" August, 2021 has been declared as holiday on account of
Muharram, in place of Thursday, the 19" August, 2021. As such the
aforesaid candidates are directed to appear in this Office on 23" August,

2021 at 11 a.m. instead of 20" August, 2021 for the same.
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